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Notice 
 

We are pleased to inform you that the upcoming World No Tobacco Day will be commemorated 

with a special event organized by the Department of Zoology. This event aims to raise awareness 

about the detrimental effects of tobacco use on health and well-being. 

Event Details: 

 Date: 31.05.2023 

 Time:  1 PM 

 Venue: Department of Zoology 

The program will feature a range of informative sessions, engaging activities, and interactive 

discussions to shed light on the hazards of tobacco consumption and promote a healthier 

lifestyle. We encourage your participation and invite you to join us in making this event a 

success. 

Your presence is not only appreciated but also vital in supporting our endeavor to create a 

tobacco-free environment for our college community. Let us come together to contribute to the 

well-being of ourselves and those around us. 

We look forward to your active participation in this significant event. Together, let's make a 

positive impact on our lives and the lives of others. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Report on World No Tobacco Day Celebration, 2023 

The Department of Zoology at Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya successfully organized a 

meaningful observance of World No Tobacco Day on May 31, 2023. This event was aimed at 

spreading awareness about the severe health risks associated with tobacco consumption and 

promoting a healthier lifestyle within our academic community. 

Event Details: 

 Date: May 31, 2023 

 Organized by: Department of Zoology, Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya 

The occasion was marked by various informative and interactive sessions that effectively 

conveyed the importance of tobacco control. Attendees actively participated in engaging 

discussions, awareness campaigns, and enlightening presentations, all of which underscored the 

need to combat tobacco use for the sake of our overall well-being. 

The enthusiastic participation of students, esteemed faculty members, and dedicated 

administrative staff truly reflected our shared commitment to creating a tobacco-free 

environment within our institution. 

This event would not have been possible without the dedication and collective effort of the 

Department of Zoology and all individuals who contributed their time and resources to ensure its 

success. As we reflect on this achievement, we express our heartfelt gratitude to everyone 

involved. Together, we have made a positive impact by raising awareness and encouraging 

healthier choices. We anticipate that this event will serve as a stepping stone for future initiatives 

that promote a healthier lifestyle and a tobacco-free community. 

Twitter Link: https://twitter.com/Swapank26545954/status/1664097584695345154?s=20 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


